Cuba Is guest country to book fair
In Santa Cruz, Bolivia

La Paz, Feb 9 (RHC)-- Cuban writers, troubadours and dancers will participate in the 19th International
Book Fair of the Bolivian city of Santa Cruz de la Sierra, with the participation of the Caribbean island, as
a guest country, organizers said Thursday.

The Departmental Chamber of the Book of Santa Cruz, headed by its president, Sarah Mansilla, finalized
the details of the participation of the Cuban delegation in this event, scheduled from May 30 to June 10,
according to the newspaper El Deber.

Mansilla reported that eight Cuban writers will come to Santa Cruz, as well as two troubadours, two dance
couples and a lyric singer.

Eduardo Torrez Cueva, director of the José Marti National Library, who will participate in the meeting of
librarians, and the specialist in idioms, Fernando Carr have already confirmed their participation, she
said.

The literary event will also be attended by Mexican writer Margo Glantz as guest of honor.
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